
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:      Date: April 22, 2019 

CONTACT: Sergeant John Roth 623 930-3076 

                     Officer Tiffany Ngalula 623 930-3276 

 
     

Update: Glendale Police Identify Homicide Victim 

 
GLENDALE, Ariz. –  On Wednesday, April 17, 2019, at approximately 11:37 PM, 

Glendale Police responded to a shots fired call near 7300 W. Solano Drive North. 

Glendale officers arrived on scene and located a deceased victim who had been shot.  

The victim had been standing in a front yard of a residence when he was 

approached by two suspects.  One of the suspects shot the victim and both fled on 

foot to the end of the street where a vehicle was waiting for them. The male victim 

who passed away has been identified as 25-year-old, Tyler Andrew Mead (Glendale 

resident). 

Detectives have been working diligently to identify those involved. This 

investigation is still ongoing.  Glendale Police are searching for a white Dodge 

Journey. Photos have been included below of the vehicle in question. If you have any 

information regarding this incident, please contact the Glendale Police Department 

at 623-930-3000 or through Silent Witness at 480-WITNESS.   

*Spanish translation available* 
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